
 
 

 

 

 
Neighborhood Environmental Survey (NES) 

  

The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) has undertaken a multi-year research effort to 
quantify the relationship between aircraft noise exposure and community annoyance 
around commercial service airports in the United States.   As part of the FAA's efforts, the 
FAA conducted a survey to determine if there has been a change in the way people 
perceive aircraft noise and to help inform ongoing research and policy priorities.  The 
results of the survey provide important information that the FAA will consider in reviewing 
existing noise policy, but the results do not change current policy. 
 
To see a summary of the survey results, click here. 
To download the complete survey report, click here. 
 

 
For further information please contact: 

Port of Portland - Noise Management Department 
Phone: 503.460.4100 (Oregon) / 800.938.6647 (Washington) 
E-mail: pdxnoise@portofportland.com 

Web: https://www.portofportland.com/noisemanagement 
 

 

https://www.faa.gov/regulations_policies/policy_guidance/noise/survey/
https://www.airporttech.tc.faa.gov/Products/Airport-Safety-Papers-Publications/Airport-Safety-Detail/ArtMID/3682/ArticleID/2845/Analysis-of-NES

